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COVID-19 UPDATE #13 

TOWNSHIP UPDATE 

June 9, 2020 

Desbarats, Ontario 
 
Water & Sewer Bills 
The Township of Johnson expects to have water & sewer bills for the period January 1 to June 
30 in the mail the first week of July.  Billing for water and sewer will then return to the normal 
billing dates. 
 
Technology System 
The installation of our new technology system continues.  The Township Office has been 
implemented and work is progressing at the JTCC and Fire Hall. 
 
 
Township Office Opening Plan 
Township staff are now finalizing a plan for the re-opening of the Township Office.  The Township 
will be guided by the Province of Ontario and Algoma Public Health. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Wray 
Clerk 
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